From: Katja Wood

To: Dennis McBride; James Archambo; tclerk; James Moldenhauer; Rob Gustafson; Amanda Fuerst; Joseph Makhlouf
1II; Jason Wilke; jphilips@wauwatosa.net; Ernst-Ulrich Franzen; Margaret Arney

Subject: [External] Government Affairs Committee Meeting 4.15.2025 - Agenda Item 25-0585

Date: Tuesday, April 15, 2025 3:58:24 PM

Good Afternoon,

On behalf of Tosa Tonight, I am writing to respectfully request consideration of the proposed
amendment to Wauwatosa’s Municipal Code, which would expand the number of temporary
beer and wine licenses available to nonprofits and businesses hosting festivals and community
events—or identify an alternative solution that addresses the same concern.

This proposed change would directly benefit community-based organizations like Tosa
Tonight by reducing current administrative hurdles and restrictions. Streamlining the licensing
process would greatly improve our operations during our summer concert series.

We appreciate the consideration and attention to this matter which would have a meaningful
and positive impact on the cultural and community programming we provide.

Thank you for your time and attention.
Sincerely,

Katja Wood
President
Tosa Tonight

katjalwood(@gmail.com
262.893.1789
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